Lancaster Open Space & Recreation Committee Minutes
Wednesday, June 28, 2017, 4:00 PM
Lancaster Town Hall

In attendance:  Noreen Piazza, David Koonce, Ted Manning

Minutes

Noreen Piazza circulated the minutes from the 5/24 meeting.  No changes or corrections were noted.

Update – Open Space and Recreation Plan – 2017

Survey Tabulation and Results

N. Piazza reported that the OSRP surveys have been tabulated and an analysis prepared by MRPC.  Copies of the analysis were distributed and reviewed by the team.  N. Piazza will now send out to the OSRC for them to review the results and incorporate them into their respective chapters in the OSRP update.

Section Updates

All remaining sections have been completed, along with the maps.  N. Piazza will organize these into a draft to be incorporated into the Land Conservation grant to be submitted by D. Koonce on 7/12.  All remaining work (letters, appendix, etc.) will be submitted with the final version by 9/1.

Next Meeting
The next meeting of the OSRC will be held on 7/26.  An agenda is forthcoming.
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